

Our family will forever be so much more than simply appreciative of how Iowa River Hospice provided care for our precious mother at the end of her Earthly journey. I particularly wish to share my gratitude for how Harlan brought spiritual comfort during our grief then so wonderfully presented a commemorative service to honor our mother. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts......

Respectfully, Bradley Zobel on behalf of siblings Jeff and Diane (McFarland)

I would like to personally thank McKenna, Rykki, Dani, Harlan, and the Volunteer, Mary Clare Morhfeld who sat with mom that I never got to meet. Mom loved talking to all of you. Loved talking about God. You all were gentle, caring, and, compassionate towards her. Rykki, she loved going on those walks and outings with you!! Harlan did a wonderful service, and, was heart-warming to see you all at the service and luncheon.

Thank you for what you do.
Diane McFarland